
No.  242 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 

Ms Carney to Minister for Natural Resources, Environment and 
Heritage 

 

 
Gundjeihmi Corporation submission to Commonwealth Parliament's Standing Committee 

on Industry and Resources 
 
 
1. Who was the author of this submission? 
 
2. At the time of preparing/writing the submission was the author an employee 

of your department? 
 
3. Was this submission and other similar representations on behalf of other 

organisations done with the approval of the Northern Territory 
Government? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
ANSWER 
 

1. I have been advised that Mr Richard Ledgar, a private consultant, assisted the Mirrar 
people in authoring and compiling the Gundjeihmi Corporation submission.  

 
2. The consultant is not, and was not at the time of compiling the submission, an employee of 

my department.     
 

3. The Northern Territory Government did not make a submission to the Standing Committee 
inquiry.   


